
22nd December 2023

It’s been a  week of celebration is so many ways 

here at Kenley - from children showcasing their 

singing, oracy and acting skills at All Saints 

Church; leading a Christingle service; and per-

forming in the iRock concert, to our final Celebra-

tion Assembly of the year when we all reflected 

on everything we’ve achieved all the progress 

we’ve made during this busy term 

An end of term letter from Mrs Turner, Executive 

Principal, and I can be found here which shares 

our thoughts and key messages. 

Wishing you a wonderful Christmas break. 

Mrs Jacki Keogh 

Free Meals and Pupil Premium 
Did you know that if you are eligible 

for your child to receive free school 

meals and Pupil Premium Grant, you 

could benefit from: 
supermarket vouchers during school 

holidays and free places at Holiday 

Clubs— as well as concessionary 

rates for enrichment opportunities in-

cluding after-school activities, school 

trips and musical instrument tuition? 

 
For information including checking 

for eligibility and the Holiday and 

Food (HAF) scheme, please see     

School reopens and all children   

return on Monday 8th January 

Parental Consent 
We love celebrating the children’s 

many achievements and success.  

Please click on the link below to indi-

cate whether or not you give con-

sent for sharing photos etc for school 

displays and more widely ie on the  

school website and via social media. 

Parent Consent Form  

 
 

 

Enrichment Clubs 
We have updated the school clubs sec-

tion on our website.  We also have a new 
dance club starting in January. 

Please see updated information here  

Including dates and  finish times. 

We have raised a total of £83.66 for Save the 

Children Fund.  Thank you to all who donat-

ed your donations towards this cause.   

https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/End-of-Term-Letter-22.12.2023.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/C5fx1aCRac
https://forms.office.com/e/C5fx1aCRac
https://forms.office.com/e/C5fx1aCRac
https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/clubs/
https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/clubs/


Birthdays this 

week  

Diya             Prince 

Evelyn      Luke 

Luna      Chloe 

Conor J      Shemi      

Alfie            Lissi 

Olivia M      Nylah 

Gabriel       Ralph     

 

 

 

Congratulations to  

Year 3 & Year 5 
for  achieving the highest attendance this week  of 

96.6%.  Our target for attendance is 96%. 

 

January Dates for your Diary 

  8th  School re-opens for pupils 

19th  Y6 assembly to parents 9.05 am 

26th   TT Rockstars Day 

26th    Y5 Assembly to parents 9.05 am 

 

Half term break is: Monday  12th - Friday 16th Feb-

ruary.  All children return Monday 19th February 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Awards 

Reception - Finley Mc & Evelyn 

Year 1 - All of Year 1  

Year 2 - Sonny & Afnin 

Year 3 -  All of Class 3 

Year 4 - William & Oliver W 

Year 5 – All of Year 5  

Year 6 - Lucas & Isla 

Head’s Awards 

Mrs Smy 

Millie - Year 4 

 

Carys 

Shemi (again!) 

Freya (again!) 

Daniel 

Punctuality 

The classes with the highest level of punctuality  

this week have been: 

Year 3 

 

Congratulations to Class 3 who had the 

highest attendance this term - 96.9% 



 



 


